
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 

 

July 10, 2023 

 

Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Arizona Parents 

Commission on Drug Education and Prevention scheduled for 

July 12, 2023, in Phoenix, Arizona is canceled.  Due to quorum 

was not met for the meeting. The next Parents Commission 

meeting will be on September 13, 2023 at 10:00 AM.  
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